St. Stanislaus Kostka School

"Do not walk through time without leaving worthy evidence of your passage.” Saint John XXII

Mrs. Elena Malinconico www.sskschool.org
Principal 732-254-5819

“From caring comes courage.” Lao Tzu
September 17, 2015
Dear St. Stan’s Families:

If caring in fact breeds courage as Lao Tzu says, we must be part of the most courageous school in America.
The halls are filled with acts of kindness, love and humility. It is my profound privilege to be part of this school
family and | hope you each feel the same.

As September speeds to an end we are putting in place some familiar programs and some brand new and
exciting ventures. Enclosed in this week’s white envelope you will see a list of some of our finest graduates.
This list has been compiled in an effort to provide an affordable tutoring option for our current student. These
graduates have agreed to be part of this program. If you are in need of a tutor you can contact the graduate
independently and arrange a reduced tutoring fee as well as a location (school, library or your home) for the
tutoring to take place. So often parents come to us looking for an affordable tutoring option and we believe
this to be just that.

We will begin our Student of the Month program in October. This program runs through May. Teachers
choose a student based on individual effort and Catholic virtues to represent each class at a principal’s
breakfast. It is truly one of the highlights of my month. Additionally, middle school students have applied for
the ambassador program. Each of these students go through an interview and training process to represent
our school at both school and community functions.

Finally, we are part of the Target Take Charge of Education program which will be coming to end in May.
Select schools will not only earn money based on purchases but will receive additional grant money from
target as a bonus at the end of the program. Please keep this in mind each time you shop at Target.

As always you are in my prayers,

el ialireoned

Elena Malinconico
Principal

221 MacArthur Avenue ¢ Sayreville, NJ 08872-1041




Volunteer Positions Available

~Hospitality — Helping with serving breakfast or desserts for special occasions.
For example: the Benefactor’s breakfast, serving cakes for graduation

~Advertising Committee — Helping with advertising events taking place at the
school. Example: Putting ads in the local newspapers or the Church bulletin.

~Fundraising Committee — Working towards running & creating various
fundraisers to help raise money for the school. Example: Yankee candle, Gertrude
Hawk candy, percentage of store/restaurant sales on specific days.

~Voucher Committee — A group of eight people on a rotating schedule to sell
vouchers before and after mass. This would be each member of the committee
selling vouchers once every other month.

~Bingo Captain — Each group is a team of two people. Your main responsibility
would be collecting and distributing money during bingo. Thursday and Sunday
bingos are both looking for volunteers. This would count as your Bingo and
Cafeteria obligation towards your work bond.

~Bingo Caller - You would be calling out the bingo numbers during games.
Currently, we need each volunteer once per month for a Thur. or Sun. Bingo shift.
The more volunteers we get then we can spread it out to once every other month.

~ Emergency Bingo List - Being on this list, you would be contacted if the

regular scheduled person calls out or somebody does not show up for their shift.

For each time you cover an extra bingo shift it would count towards one “other”
off your work bond.

Parent Name

Telephone Number

Volunteer Position/s Interested In:
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2015 AA REGISTRATION
Basketball S

BASKETBALL

& Cheerleading

Wednesday, September 23
6-8PM in the cafeteria
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LAST DAY FOR REGISTRATION

*Open to all students K-8
& CCD registrants.

Instructional & Cheer $50
3rd-8th gr. Basketball 1st child $90
Each additional child $45
Candy Fundraiser (per family) $55

*Note™* There is no uniform cost this year. You will
only need to purchase if your child is new to the
program or has outgrown theirs.



